
FORT VANNOY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

WELCOME BACK! DATES TO REMEMBER:

NOBLE NEWS
S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 4

We at Fort Vannoy Elementary
School  welcome everyone back
with open arms.  We are so
excited to start a new year with
new teachers and lots of school
ground improvements.  We love
seeing returning students and
their families and we love
getting to know all of the new
students and new parents. Fun
times ahead!

Sept 11............Patriot Day
Sept 18...........School Board Mtg 6pm
                     District Office
Sept 19.......... Open House 5:30-7pm
Sept 22......... First Day of Autumn



from all of the
fort Vannoy

staff.....Welcome
back Nobles!



Good things are happening
at Fort Vannoy!

Thanks to our Fort Vannoy
parent Mason Smith for

completing a long-awaited
project.   Our track is now
paved and ready to use.

Thank you Mason!


